
CITY OF GROSSE POINTE WOODS 

Building Department 

MEMORANDUM 

DATE:  April 20, 2022 

TO:   Planning Commission 

FROM:  Gene Tutag, Building Official 

SUBJECT:  Public Hearing, Ord, Change, Sec. 50-373, Design Standards (Colonial Theme) 

The Planning Commission will hold a public hearing at tonight’s meeting (4-26-22) to consider 

the amendments of section 50-373 of the City Code relating to Colonial Design Standards.  

After many discussions with the Planning Commission and Mayor Bryant, a final draft of the 

proposed ordinance changes to section 50-373 was prepared. The official list of Restricted 

Building Materials and the proposed ordinance changes to section 50-373 were presented before 

The Committee of the Whole at the February 28, 2022 meeting, then presented before the Mayor 

and City Council at the March 21, 2022 meeting, where the motion was passed for the Planning 

Commission to hold a public hearing.  

We are requesting the Planning Commission adopt the proposed changes to Section 50-373 of the 

City Code as presented.  


